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Invitation – Kigali 14-16 March 2012 

 

 

Brussels, 14 December 2011 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

It is my honour and pleasure to extend to you an invitation to attend the Parliamentary Network’s high level 

conference on ‘Private Sector Development Doing Business in Africa – Cornerstone for Sustainable Growth’ 

to take place from 14 to 16 March 2012 in Kigali, Rwanda.   

 

The objective of the conference is to bring together 150 to 200 participants - parliamentarians, 

representatives of the private sector as well as donor countries - to discuss how to improve the investment 

climate in Africa and how African countries can create conditions to facilitate sustainable private sector 

development and inclusive growth.  

 

By providing a platform to exchange cross-country experiences, creating a knowledge exchange between 

these groups, Parliamentarians will be better equipped for creating the right legislation for private sector 

development. 

 

The conference will be hosted in partnership with the Parliament and the Government of Rwanda. Financial 

support will be provided by the African Development Bank, the Belgian Government, the World Bank and the 

International Monetary Fund. 

 

Please register for the conference by using the following link www.pnowb.org/kigali2012 until 23 January 

2012. Should you not be able to participate in the event, we hope to welcome your representative. 

 

I look forward to meeting you in Kigali. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Alain Destexhe      

Chairman    

  
The Parliamentary Network on the World Bank & 

International Monetary Fund 

66, Avenue d’Iéna 75116 Paris, France 

+33 (0)1 40 69 30 55 / secretariat@pnowb.org 

Check our website at http://www.pnowb.org  
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